
Message from Anti ragging committee 

 

Fresher students are not supposed to follow dictates 

from senior students like: 

1. Any specific hair cut or hair style.  

2. Any specific dress code. 

3. Coming to an area choose by seniors.  

 

They should feel protected, college have taken enough 

measures to prevent ragging.  

They should try to remain in their rooms after classes.  

Do not leave your rooms on insistence of your 

seniors.  

Report any activity, which hurts you physically, 

emotionally. 

 

 
 


